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    Monday Memo  
St. Agnes Parish invites all to participate in The Search. Ever wondered why we are here? 
What is life all about? Where can we find the answers we seek? Join us beginning on 
Saturday, January 18th from 12:30 to 1:30 pm in the church hall. To register, contact Kristen 
at thesearchstagnes@gmail.com or call the parish office at 807-475-7489. Embark on the 
adventure, discover the purpose, and begin The Search. 
 

The Saint Patrick’s Cathedral Grief Support Group is planning to offer the program this 

winter, if we receive the required number of applicants. The once-a-week two-hour sessions 

will be held over a six-week period, starting on Sunday, January 26, 2025. There is no charge 

and all materials are provided. Individuals who are interested in participating are asked to 

call the Cathedral Parish Office at 807- 622-5389 and leave their contact information for 

potential registration. They will be contacted by a team member to answer any questions 

and to confirm their commitment to the program. 

National Catholic Health Care Week in Canada - February 2-8, 2025 Our 2025 theme “Caring 

for our Common Home” celebrates the interconnectedness of all creation and helps us to 

reflect on how our individual and collective actions and our systems—health, social, 

economic—can promote a healthy world where all can thrive. It emphasizes the integral 

connection between human health and the health of the planet, echoing Pope Francis’ call 

to care for the earth as our common home in Laudato Si. 

This year's theme is part of a national priority to mobilize the people of Catholic health in 

support of environmental stewardship.  Webinar is open to all on Thursday February 6 from 

1300-1430h ET featuring some inspirational stories and helpful information.  Please hold the 

date and share with all those who would be interested.   

Corpus Christi:Attention Alpha Grads and those who have completed Discovering 
Christ.Starting Monday, January 20th at 6:30 in St. Joseph’s Meeting Room at Corpus Christi 
Church, we will be offering Following Christ.  It is essentially part 2 in the 3-part CHRISTLIFE 
series.  It runs for 7 weeks.  In addition, there will be a Retreat Day, Saturday, February 22 or 
March 1 depending on if we meet on Family Day Night.   
Those who have completed Discovering Christ or an Alpha program will truly benefit from 
continuing this journey in spiritual growth.  Participants are asked to purchase their 
participants guides on day 1 of the course.  Considering USD exchange, this is $8.00 
CDN.  Light refreshments will be served. 
Please call the parish office or email MaryJo cocoa@tbaytel.net to register for this course.   
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